

Sacred Heart R.C. Primary School

Hart Lane, Hartlepool, TS26 8NL ☐ Telephone: 01429 272684

E-mail: admin@hpoolsacredheart.org.uk

Headteacher: Mrs A Howell



9th February 2018

Dear potential Applicant,

I would take this opportunity to thank you for your initial interest in applying to become our new Deputy Headteacher from September 2018.

Sacred Heart is an outstanding school, with the whole school community of staff, children, parents and Governors working together to maximise the outcomes of all of our children.

Our school is often complimented on the warm sense of faith that prevails throughout the school, from first entering until leaving. Our children are excellent ambassadors of our faith, and again regularly receive praise for their exemplary behaviour.

We enjoy exceptional parental support in all areas, as a direct result of a dedicated and committed teaching and non teaching staff.

The Governing Body is naturally involved in all aspects of school life, and Governors are a regular and consistent presence throughout school, being familiar faces to both staff and children alike. The Governing Body enjoys an excellent relationship with the Headteacher and the Senior Leadership Team, offering support and challenge to achieve the best possible outcomes.

On behalf of our Governing Body I look forward to receiving your application and wish you well in the recruitment process, should you choose to submit an application.

Yours sincerely

David E Johnson BA(Hons) ACIOB

Chair of Governors